
Grand Terrace High School Boys Soccer 
Spring 2021

titans, 

Thank you for your interest in joining our program for the Spring 2021 season. Due to the 

COVID-19 Pandemic, a number of things have been changed. Below is some important 

information for student-athletes planning on joining our program: 

Official Start Date: Games will officially start February 27th, 2021

Tryouts: Tryout Date as of now are TBD. Once we receive permission and the necessary 

protocol to return campus, tryout dates will be released. 

Tryout 2021 Form: All student-athletes must fill this out in order to tryout. The form can be 

accessed via our Link Tree or Instagram Bio. 

Social Media Platforms: Below are the Official Social Media Account for Grand Terrace High 

School Boys Soccer: 

 Link Tree: https://linktr.ee/gthsboyssoccer (Has links to everything listed below) 

 Instagram: @gthsboyssoccer 

 Twitter: @gthsboyssoccer 

 Team Website: https://sites.google.com/view/gthsboysoccer/home 

 YouTube: Grand Terrace High School Boys Soccer 

If you have any questions regarding our program, you can reach Coach Fisher via email at 

matthew_fisher@cjusd.net or Athletic Director Tiffany Gordon at tiffany_gordon@cjusd.net 

Thank you for your interest in our program! I look forward to seeing everyone out on the field 

when it is safe to!
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- Coach Fisher, Boys Soccer Head Varsity Soccer Coach 


